
While select branches remain open, we encourage 

you to bank safely from home. Pay bills, transfer 

funds, deposit RCBC checks and manage your 

accounts with RCBC Online Banking. 
 

For everyone’s protection, from 23 March 2020 until 

further notice, we will limit accepting bills payment 

transactions in our branches to RCBC, RCBC 

Bankard and YGC clients only. We will also assist 

our clients to enroll in our online channels for their 

future transactions. 

 

FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR 

CUSTOMERS AND STAFF  

Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation. 


